Fair?/ie\lilCommunityCouncilBusinessAreasLandUse-2006 A |Ot has Changed In FaerIeW Slnce
the 1950’s when Gambell Street R
served as the Main Street of the i
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neighborhood. Contirtog he

The Highway-to-Highway project will
change things again. Come join us
for a special one day workshop. Help
craft a new vision for revitalization of
the northern section (9th to 2nd Ave-
nues) of our traditional Main Street.

location time The Workshop will allow you to engage in a hands-on exercise with your fellow

FAIRVIEW RECREATION | 10:00-2:00 bt.Jsmesses, neighbors and pr.operty owners to. create a new, more pedes.trlc.m- -
friendly downtown street environment. Questions? Contact Fairview Revitalization
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